Senate Standing Committee on Education and Employment

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Supplementary Budget Estimates 2015 - 2016

Agency - Fair Work Ombudsman
Department of Employment Question No. EMSQ15-000317

Senator Johnston asked on 22 October 2015 on proof Hansard page 118
Question
FWO - Right of entry permit

Ms Webster: Certainly. The second matter was handed down on 31 October 2012. This was
also a matter which involved Mr Tracey; the MUA and Mr Tracey were respondents. It, too,
was an industrial action matter, and this time it occurred at the Broome Port Authority on 30
March 2010. In this matter penalties of $13,200 were laid against the MUA and $3,630
against Mr Tracey for organising the unlawful industrial action in those matters.

Senator JOHNSTON: Does he still have his right-of-entry permit?

Ms Webster: | would have to take that on notice.

Answer

The Fair Work Commission is responsible for issuing right of entry permits under s.512 of the
Fair Work Act 2009.

Requests for information about current permit holders should be directed to the Fair Work
Commission.
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